Carterton South Structure Plan 
Council decision on final Draft Structure Plan for Carterton South
On 26 August 2009 the Carterton District Council resolved to adopt a final Draft Structure Plan for the Carterton South area.  As part of finalising the Draft Structure Plan the Council also determined that part of the study area would be appropriate for ‘medium density’ residential development. The Council now intends that the Structure Plan be implemented as a statutory tool in the Combined District Plan, for which a further process in the form of a District ‘Plan Change’ (or ‘Variation’) is required. 
Prior to commencing development of the Plan Change, the Council has decided to make the final Draft Structure Plan and associated Housing Density Plan available for public comment until the 2nd of October 2009.  Following that date, the Council will consider all comments and progress the Draft Structure Plan and Housing Density Plan (with any subsequent amendments) into development of a formal Plan Change to the Combined District Plan.

If you would like any further information on the final Draft Structure Plan please visit www.cartertondc.govt.nz
Alternatively you can contact:

Edita Babos, Senior Planner by e-mail edita@cdc.govt.nz or  06 379 4030.

